
Primary School Sports Funding 
 
The Government provides funding through the Sports Pupil Premium.  For the 
academic year 2023/2024 the school has received £19,520. 
 
The funding is paid directly to school to improve the quality of School Sports & PE. 
 
The funding school receives allows children to enjoy and participate in a wider 
selection of sports, children are being provided with an enriched curriculum that is 
teaching them not only physical skills but also life skills such as leadership, team 
work and sportsmanship. 
 
St Peter’s RC Primary School buys into Blackburn Rovers Community Trust who 
provide quality PE lessons, working alongside teachers and lead after school sports 
clubs throughout the year.   
 
PE lessons follow the National Curriculum.   
 
After school clubs provide different sports throughout the year. 
 
The school also buys into BwD competition package which allows us to enter 
competitive competitions throughout the year.   
 
We hire an on-site swimming pool each year for four weeks.  This is supervised by 
qualified swimming instructors, children are taught in small groups.  This proved a 
great success with 95% of our Year 6 children being able to swim 25 metres 
competently, using a range of strokes effectively.  Children were also taught safe 
self-rescue in different water-based situations. 
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